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HOME FUNDRAISING SHORTLISTED FOR NATIONAL FUNDRAISING AWARDS  
 

Announced as a finalist for the National Fundraising Awards 2017, HOME Fundraising has 
been shortlisted for the Most Committed Company to the Sector category.  
 
Dominic Will, Managing Director of HOME Fundraising, said: “At HOME, we’ve long been a 
vocal advocate for the sector, always striving to help it grow and develop. In the past year, 
during a major period of change for the sector, we’ve been particularly active; contributing 
to a public fundraising delegation from the Cabinet Office, supporting the introduction of a 
compliance directorate, the new fundraising regulator and more. It’s a real honour to be 
shortlisted for this award.” 
 
The National Fundraising Awards, run by the Institute of Fundraising, showcases excellence 
in charity fundraising.  HOME is shortlisted for the Most Committed Company to the Sector 
award alongside JustGiving, Givergy, Donorfy, Legacy Link and Local Hospice Lottery. 
 
Will adds: “We’re shortlisted alongside some fantastic companies, so many congratulations 
to all the other finalists for this year’s awards.” 
 
The winners will be determined by an independent judging panel and announced at the 
National Fundraising Awards on Monday 3rd July 2017. 
 

Find out more about the National Fundraising Awards or follow #iofawards.  

 
 

http://www.nationalfundraisingawards.org.uk/
http://www.nationalfundraisingawards.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/hashtag/iofawards?src=hash

